Design and Access Statement
Property 65-67 Neal Street London WC2H 9PJ

The purpose of the proposal is that the site is being separated into two retail stores,
one being clothing and the other being footwear. Another entrance was installed to the
right of the existing door and no major alterations were made to the exterior or the
existing entrances. The new door is not a permanent addition and can be easily
removed with the window.



